I am writing in support of the Northern Rockies Ecosystem Protection Act.  The Northern Rockies Ecosystem Protection Act is the only comprehensive solution for protection our national heritage and includes protection for such species as salmon, bull trout, grizzlies, lynx, wolverines, and wolves.   Roadless roads are critical for species biodiversity,  migration, clean water, and scientific discovery..  Furthermore, these roadless landscapes help sequester large amounts of carbon and fight climate change.  All Americans own public lands and it is our duty to protect these gems which hold the key to fighting climate change for future generations to come.

